
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: August 5, 2015 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: John Villafrate, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 150144-EI - Complaint by Barbara Robinson against Duke Energy 
Florida, Inc. 
 

 
 Please place the attached correspondence from Barbara Robinson in the referenced 
docket file. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JEV/as 
Attachment 
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John Villafrate

From: Barbara Robinson <bjm726@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 11:24 AM
To: John Villafrate
Subject: Duke Energy-- psc-Docket No. 150144-EI

Good day John, 
 
Just to let you know that I Have been contacted by Chris Murphy, Business Manger for Duke energy, who sent 
me a check to settle. 
 
So you can update the process as account settled, so that the hearing is NOT scheduled. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Have a Great day. 
Barbara Robinson 
 




